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NASPA announces 2014 election results   
Alfred University VP of Student Affairs named Region II Director   

 
WASHINGTON, D.C. — The leadership of NASPA-Student Affairs Administrators in Higher 

Education, is pleased to announce the results from the January 2014 election.   

 Kathy Woughter, vice president for student affairs at Alfred University, was elected 

Region II Director. She take over from Deb Moriarty when her term ends in March of 2015. 

Woughter is currently the Small Colleges and Universities Division Representative for Region II.  

 Woughter has been the Vice President for Student Affairs at Alfred University in New 

York since 2004. Prior to being appointed as VP, she was the Director of the Career 

Development Center at AU, and she worked in Residence Life and coached men’s swimming at 

Alfred State College before that.  

 She has a master’s degree in Counselor Education from Alfred and a bachelor’s degree in 

Biology and Secondary Education from Geneseo. Kathy received the Abigail Allen award in 

2011 for outstanding service to women at Alfred University, and has won an Alfie in for 

outstanding staff contribution to student life.  

 In the community, Kathy is on the Jones Memorial Hospital board and has served as a 

six-year board member on the Wellsville Area Chamber of Commerce, including two years as its 

President. She is also the regional board of directors for the National Association of Student 

Personnel Administrators and served as the 2012 Conference Chair.  

 She is married to Bob Woughter, also a Geneseo and Alfred U alum, and has two sons, 

Zach and Dan. 

 

 

-30- 

NASPA is the leading association for the advancement, health, and sustainability of the student 

affairs profession. Our work provides high-quality professional development, advocacy, and 

research for 13,000 members in all 50 states, 25 countries, and 8 U.S. territories. 
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